THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

May 24, 2010

Mr. Mike Mastroni 9 Bear Den Road Trumbull, Connecticut 06611

Dear Mike:

I want to express my deep appreciation for your invaluable and unwavering commitment to honoring our fallen heroes and our men and women in uniform. Every day, our Nation is humbled by the legacies of all who have sacrificed their lives for our country.

Our fallen Soldiers, Sailors, Marines, Airmen, and Coastguardsmen live on in the acts of courage they inspired, the freedoms they protected, and the selfless principles they embodied. In their memory, may we fulfill our solemn obligation to continue their work of securing a safer, freer world for generations to come.

Michelle joins me in remembering and honoring all the men and women in uniform who bravely serve our Nation.

Sincerely,